
  

DAILY BULLETIN 

Williamsville Junior High                   “Home of the Bee Bees”                         April 24, 2015 

 

Menu 
 

Friday:  Hot Ham and Cheese Sandwich 

 

Miscellaneous 

 

PARCC Testing:  We’ll continue our PARCC testing next week.  If you already brought a letter to opt out 

of previous testing, there’s no need to bring another one.  Your teachers will be giving you a schedule of 

tests.  

 

Beta Club Outing:  On May 28, the Beta Club will be going to Logan Lanes in Lincoln for their end of 

year celebration.  If you plan on attending, please sign up in the office on the clip board. 

 

Library News: Today is the last day to place requests for inter-library loans.  If you need to request 

something from another library, be sure to see Mrs. Beaver before the end of the day.  If you've already 

ordered something, it will still be sent if it's available.   

 

Computer Lab during Wrap Up:  The computer lab in the library will be closed today during wrap up. 

 

LLCC College for Kids: Are you interested in learning cake decorating, LEGO Robotics, or learning how 

to write computer programs?  Pick up a flyer in the office if you’re interested in this popular program.  The 

Loggers sports camp info and other exciting classes are featured.  All classes and camps take place this 

summer.  

 

WCUSD BUS RIDER POLICY 

Just to remind everyone of the school district policy about riding another bus besides your own.  At the 

junior high level, the district allows students to ride only one bus.  In emergency situations where a parent 

needs a student to ride another bus, a note must be brought to school from the parent stating the reason 

why a student should ride an alternate bus.  A student riding with others on alternate buses for social 

reasons is not allowed. 

 

Fine Arts News 

 

Mrs. Cole’s Announcements:  Mrs. Cole would like to see 7th-8th grade boys in wrap-up today for a 

quick rehearsal.  She also needs to see Erica Egger, Ayreanna Crowder, Stephanie Tisckos, Leah 

Kluemke, and Annie Fulgenzi. 

 

~Students auditioning for the Variety Show are reminded that auditions are Monday after school. 

 

Sports News 

 

McKendree Camp:  Any 6th or 7th grade boy who is planning on attending the McKendree University 

Basketball Team Camp this summer needs to turn in their registration form and money to Coach 

O'Connor by Friday, May 1. If you have any questions or need a registration form, see Coach O'Connor 

 



  

High School Boys’ Golf:  Are you an 8
th
 grade boy interested in playing golf next year?  If so meet 

Coach Trine in the cafeteria during wrap up on April 29
th
 for a short meeting. 

 

High School Cheer Tryouts:  There will be an informational cheerleading meeting today at 3:30 pm in 

the high school cafeteria. Any incoming freshman or current high school girl or boy is encouraged to 

attend to have any questions answered about the upcoming season and tryouts. There are several 

changes this year and anyone interested in cheerleading for football or basketball should attend the 

meeting; if you are unable to attend please feel free to contact Coach Schneider at 

aindreanoel1288@yahoo.com. 

 

Concession Stand Volunteers for Track Meets 

 

Track Meet Date Parent Concession Help 

4/24/2015 Holsopple, Hayward 

4/30/2015  

 

 

HAVE A GREAT WEEKEND!! 
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